
Alternative Learning Days Special Services FAQ 
 

1. My child’s IEP meeting is due or scheduled during the time that school is closed, will we 
have the meeting? 

a. You will be contacted by a staff member regarding your child’s meeting. 
b. If your meeting due date is ​after​ the proposed return to school, you can elect to 

reschedule for a date when school is back in session or you may elect to 
participate in the IEP meeting by video or phone conference. 

c. If your meeting due date is ​during ​the school closure, we must complete the 
meeting by phone or video conference. 

2. My child has related services (speech, social work, OT, PT) listed on his/her IEP.  Will 
those services be provided? 

a. An alternative form of those services will be provided.  In other words, your child 
will be provided a level of service based on what can feasibly be provided through 
the alternative learning format.  This will include: 

i. Selecting from a menu of activities the student can complete on his/her 
own or with a parent.  The menu of items will be given by your related 
service provider.  This could be in paper or online format. 

ii. Check-ins from the service provider by email, phone, or video chat 
b. Should you have further questions about related services, please contact your 

service provider or the special education coordinator at 309-945-0447 
3. Will my child receive the instruction, accommodations, and modifications as listed on the 

IEP? 
a. Instruction, accommodations and modifications will be provided to the best of our 

ability and as needed in the alternative learning environment, but will not look 
exactly the same as they do when school is in session. 

4. Which activities should my child complete? 
a. Complete the general education activities for those classes for which your student 

attends general education. 
b. Complete special education activities as directed by your student’s primary 

special education teacher (case manager). 
5. My child is having difficulty completing an activity, what should I do? 

a. Please contact your child’s primary special education teacher regarding your 
concern.  The teacher will guide you in accommodating or modifying the 
assignment or selecting a different assignment. 

6. For further questions please contact your child’s primary special education teacher or the 
special education coordinator at 309-945-0447 


